

November 21, 2011

Maestro Kristian Alexander Music Director Kindred Spirits Orchestra 4981 Hwy 7 Unit 8 Markham, ON L3R 1N1

Dear Maestro Kristian Alexander,

Thank you very much for inviting me to attend the Kindred Spirits Orchestra Gala opening evening on Saturday, November 5. I thoroughly enjoyed Christina Petrowska-Quilico's stunning performance!

The Kindred Spirits Orchestra is a very important part of our community. I am very proud to know that your orchestra is enriching the lives of our residents through our cherished Markham Theatre.

I wish you and the Kindred Spirits Orchestra all the best, and look forward to attending a future performance.

Sincerely,

Valerie Burke

Councillor, Ward One Thornhill

Valeue Burke

Cc: John Ryerson Eric Lariviere